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SPECIFIC COMMENTS TO AUTHORS 

This study investigated the slacklining as therapy to address non specific low back pain 

in the presence of multifidus arthrogenic muscle inhibition. The manuscript is well 

written, easy to read, and describes an investigation about the strategic 

indirect-involuntary therapeutic exercise of Slacklining on facilitate the activation of 

MF-AMI deficient muscles.  I have only a suggestion that I hope will be useful to 

improve the scientific quality of the study: please provide possible practical therapeutic 

exercise derived from the findings of the study. In this sense, although the results of the 

study are discussed from a theoretical viewpoint, I believe that extending the discussion 

by considering a practical point of view would add value to the manuscript, thus 

suggesting strategies for clinicians and practitioners. 

 


